
To whom it may concern, 
 
I strongly oppose the removal of wild horses from TRNP. They are a top attraction and key to 
the local economy.  
 
Moreover, TRNP horses have unique, historic genetics. Please protect them as a treasured 
resource by redesignating them as wildlife and implementing scientific, humane management. 
Loss of horses will deter future visitors. 
 
Thank you for your consideration.  
 
Trevor Mayes 


